
EDI Officer report 

 

The EN L&SE Diversity working group remains in place, initiating and promoting EN Diversity and 
Inclusion projects.   Some of the recent developments from the EN L&SE Diversity working group 
include actively initiating and promoting various Diversity and Inclusion projects. One of the highlights 
this year has been the launch of the NetballHer campaign across all counties, which has been quite 
successful. 

  

Additionally, the Gender Eligibility and Participation Policy has been circulated to counties for review 
and feedback, with the intention of implementing it at the start of the 2025/26 season. The Essex Met 
committee have raised some urgent queries, particularly concerning junior league participants. They 
have requested a prompt response to these questions. 

  

 


